## Memo

To: Northfield Township Board

From: Howard Fink

Date: 7/21/2016

Re: Parking Lot for 75 Barker

Dear Township Board,

The DDA has committed to sealing and re-striping the 75 Barker Parking lot. They are requesting that half of the funds come out of the General Fund (\$800). I recommend doing so, and I also recommend splitting some high end community parking signage so that we can begin utilizing the parking lot at 75 Barker in a more proactive way.

Respectfully Submitted,

Howard Fink, Township Manager